High Representative Schmidt
meets with young people from
Tuzla

Invited by the students of Mixed Secondary School of Civil
Engineering and Geodesy, the HR Schmidt today met with young
people from Tuzla and thanked them for their perspectives and
messages. The involvement of young people is a good sign that
better days are dawning for BiH.
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